/8 Jan. 26, 1957

Dr. Meredith J. Sprunger 215 M. Slate St. Culver, Indiana

Dear Dr. Sprunger:

Thank you for your letter of the 15th telling me about the sermons leading up to the Urantia Book. Harold Karrer told my class Wednesday evening something of your sermon last Sunday. I thought your text selection from the Urantia Book was very appropriate.

If you wish any books divided and rebound please direct your request to Miss Marian Powley at this address, and she will take care of the matter. I had mine rebound in three volumes — 1. Part I, 2. Part II and III, 3. Part IV. That makes them about equal size.

Sincerely,

William S. Sadler

WSS/ar